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Remembrance Day 
 This year our Remembrance Day service will take place on Friday November 8th at 1:00 

p.m. Mr. Ring will lead us in Remembering our good friend and community member, Mr. Warren 

Comeau. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

Reminder 
 A reminder that there will be no school on Monday, November 11th for 

Remembrance Day. School will also be closed Friday, November 29th for 

Professional Development in the morning and Parent Teacher meetings in the 

afternoon. 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
  

Thursday, November 28th from 5:00—8:00 pm 

Friday, November 30th from 1:00—3:00 

Parents may call the school to book an appointment. 

 

Fall Fair 
The staff of Brown’s Flat School would like to thank everyone for supporting our Fall Fair on 

Saturday, November 2nd. The Fair was a great success and would not have been possible without 

the help and dedication of our parents, students and community.  

 

Multi-Media Sites 
We are asking parents who are taking photographs of their child during school 

events to refrain from posting pictures on multi-media sites unless it is your own 

child.  

Please be mindful and considerate of parents who ask that their children not be photographed. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Emergency Evacuation Procedure Information 
 

 

 

Anglophone South District as well as Brown’s Flat School has a primary responsibility to ensure 

the safety of students and staff inside school buildings and while on school property. As a 



result, all schools in the district have developed and continue to practice Emergency Procedures 

which include regular fire drills and external and internal lockdown procedures.   

 

In the event that a school must be evacuated, the children will be taken to the Community 

Center or the United Church depending on the situation and remain there until the situation has 

been assessed. If we are unable to return to the school we will contact all parents. Buses will 

operate from these locations. 

 

A school lockdown is initiated should a high risk incident involving weapons, hazardous chemical 

spill, severe weather warning, student/other intruder, etc. occur in the schools or on school 

property, or if there are circumstances in the vicinity of the school that could endanger the 

safety of students and staff. 

 

In order for all students and staff to become familiar with the expectations during a lockdown, 

our school will continue to practice emergency lockdown procedures on a regular basis, as we do 

with fire drills. During these drills there will be signs posted on the entrance doors indicating 

that the school is in lockdown. The doors will be locked and no one will be permitted to enter or 

leave the school during these exercises. This is the same procedure that will be followed in a 

real situation. 

 

Teachers will talk to their students and practice before we do a school wide exercise. These 

lockdown procedures only take a few minutes to practice. 

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. If you have any questions or concerns, please 

feel free to contact the school.  

 

 

 

 
 

PSSC / Home & School 
 The PSSC will meet Tuesday, November 12th from 6:30—7:15 and 

Home & School from 7:15—8:00. Everyone is welcome and we look 

forward to seeing you. 

 

Report Cards 
Report Cards will go home on Monday, November 25th . Please keep the report 

and send back the envelope after each reporting period. 

 
 


